
O N E

We welcomed new board members in July.
Please watch the KPATA Social Media pages to
learn more about board members and their
commitment to KPATA and it’s members!

T W O

T H R E E

F O U R

F I V E

Many of our KPATA committees have gained new
members for the new program year - reach out if
you are interested in joining a committee (your
regional director can share the list of options with
you).

The updated Bright Futures Program Agreements
were sent to programs and need to be returned
by August 31st. Please reach out to Jacki Himpel
or Hilary Koehn if you are interested in finding out
more information.

The Bright Futures Program meeting has been
rescheduled for September 4th at 1:00 pm. This
meeting is required for coordinators with programs
providing BF services. Please reach out to Jacki
Himpel at jhimpel@kpata.org with any questions.

Please reach out to your regional director and/or
Hilary Koehn at hkoehn@kpata.org if you have needs
or items that you would like to discuss with KPATA.
We welcome your feedback and voice!


